
 

NYS Department of 
Environmental Conservation 

Hemlock–Canadice 
State Forest 

To help stop invasive species from 
contaminating the lakes, please: 

• Do not launch boats at Hemlock and 
Canadice lakes within five days of 
boating on other waters. 

• Wash down your boats after removing 
them from other water. 

• Check your trailer and propellers. 
• Do not “bring” any water from other 

lakes or streams. 
• “Carry in/carry out”, i.e., leave no 

trash behind. 
 
 
Contact – Regional Forester  
Bath Sub-office 
7291 Coon Road, Bath NY 14810 
607-776-2165 
Emergency – Dial 911 

or Dispatch at 
877-457-5680 

www.dec.ny.gov 

 

 

 


